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Tuesday, 23 June 2020  

 

 

Dear Parent,  

Re: Year 6 return to school  

Our aim is to still bring the children back to school on the 6th July; however, I need to inform you 
that there may have to be some potential changes.  

The two key worker bubbles, which are both at capacity, are now in operation. Should further 
requests be made for care, as a priority group this could impact on the Year 6 offer.  

This may not happen, but I feel that it is only fair to share this possibility. At present we are still 
looking to welcome back Year 6 as planned.  

I will be in touch to confirm the arrangements week ending the 3rd July. Hope you are all well. 
Yours sincerely  

 
Mrs J M Marrow 
Acting Headteacher 
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